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Dear Principal,

#: THANK YOU FOR PARTICIPATING IN OUR
SHOP FOR SCHOOLS PROMOTION! j3:

We would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to all the schools and families who took part
in our recent Shop For Schools promotion at Mount Pleasant Centre. Your enthusiasm and
support made this event a fantastic success!

We truly appreciate the way our local school communities came together to support their
schools while supporting local business. Your participation not only brought excitement to
the Centre but also helped strengthen the connection between our retailers and the
community.

.’ Congratulations to Our Winning Schools! .
We're thrilled to announce the top three schools:

Farleigh State School
Hampden State School
Mackay District Special School

We know each of these schools will use these funds to support their students and school
initiatives.

As part of the promotion, families who supported their schools also had the chance to win
a $200 Mount Pleasant Centre gift card—and we're excited to share that six lucky winners
took home this fantastic prize!

Once again, thank you to everyone who shopped, entered, and supported their schools.
We look forward to welcoming you back to Mount Pleasant Centre soon for more
community fun and exciting events.

Warm regards,
Mount Pleasant Centre Management Team



